ON THE LINES

Wednesday, October 25, 2023 — 7 days on strike

ONE WEEK OUT! Here are updates from our SEVENTH day!

#1 —OUR MESSAGE WAS HEARD LOUD AND CLEAR AT CITY HALL!

Hundreds of us filled the chambers at City Hall yesterday to tell our story.

The City Council unanimously passed a resolution in support of our strike. It says:
“the Detroit City Council supports working people across every sector of our
economy and recognizes that working people deserve respect, adequate
workplace protections, and the right to a living wage.”

The City Council also says it will provide a copy of its resolution to each of the
three casinos! We also got amazing press coverage from the event.

#2 — MORE SOLIDARITY FROM UNION WORKERS ACROSS THE COUNTRY!

The Communications Workers of America cancelled an event they were having at
MotorCity starting 11/1.

Casino workers in Biloxi, Mississippi met with our strikers today by Zoom.

Clergy — including pastors and priests from many denominations visited our lines.

#3 — WE ARE GETTING BETTER ORGANIZED AND STRONGER EVERY DAY. EACH OF US
HAS A ROLE TO PLAY.

Look out for text updates on negotiations. The mediator has called us back to the
table on Thursday.

Our real power is in the streets and on the picket lines, and lines are getting
louder, prouder and more creative every day. A video of one line doing a Detroit
Hustle is spreading all over Twitter! Bring music, bring energy, bring noise.

IF WE STICK TOGETHER, WE WILL WIN!

ONE DAY LONGER! ONE DAY STRONGER!



